
Feedback on Municipal Recycling Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Municipality Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Address: [Your Address] 

Email: [Your Email] 

Phone: [Your Phone Number] 

Dear [Municipality Official's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to share my feedback regarding the municipal 

recycling program that I have been participating in over the past [duration]. 

Overall, I have found the program to be [positive/negative/mixed]. In particular, I appreciate 

[specific features you liked, e.g., accessible recycling bins, educational resources, etc.]. 

However, I believe there are areas for improvement, such as [specific issues, e.g., collection 

frequency, contamination of bins, etc.]. 

Additionally, I recommend [any suggestions for improvement or changes you would like to see]. 

I believe these changes could enhance the program's effectiveness and encourage more residents 

to participate. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I am looking forward to seeing the continued 

improvement of our community's sustainability efforts. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


